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September 25, 2020 

regionaltransmission@caiso.com 
California Independent System Operator Corporation 
250 Outcropping Way 
Folsom, CA  95630 

RE: Additional Comments on TPP for Lake Elsinore Advanced Pumped Storage project 
(FERC Project P–14227) 

Dear CAISO Planners, 

The Nevada Hydro Company (“Nevada Hydro”) has submitted again this year its landmark 
Lake Elsinore Advanced Pumped Storage (“LEAPS”) project (FERC Project P–14227) to the 
Request Window of the California Independent System Operator Corporation (“CAISO”) for 
evaluation in the current transmission plan.   

Mr. Sparks has already concluded that LEAPS does not solve any identified reliability 
issues.  However, we also request that LEAPS be studied as an alternative solution to the San 
Diego and LA basin LCR requirements, where we suspect the CAISO may see the value LEAPS 
can provide to California ratepayers and electricity consumers. 

Nevada Hydro appreciates the CAISO’s attention, and is available to assist with this 
analysis  

Sincerely 
 
 
David Kates 
For The Nevada Hydro Company 
 

Encl. 
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